
 

 

16th March 2021 
 

Dear children of Oswald Road! 

Oswald Road Cookbook 
 

 

We are sending you this letter as we are looking for pupils to design a front cover and some 

recipe pages for the Oswald Road cookbook. The purpose of the cookbook is to promote 

healthy eating. 

 

We will need your cover designs and/or recipes to be: 

 

- On A4 paper (please put your name and class on the back) 

 

- Colourful and creative 

 

- For the recipe page, please give step-by-step instructions 

 

- For the front cover you could draw something like a bowl of fresh fruit salad or fruity flapjacks 

 

Each year group will have a box to put these in. Please bring your designs in to school by 

Wednesday 21st April. 

 

The winner of the front cover design competition will be announced the following week, on 

Wednesday 28th April. 

 

We can't wait to see your designs and yummy recipes! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Trundle & Mrs Skerritt 

Teaching Assistants 


